Notice of Declaratory Statement
FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, Office of the General Counsel has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Joshua Cherbano on March 24, 2023. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition: 

The Commission was advised by Petitioner that he wished to withdraw his petition.

Please refer all comments to: Daniel Shubeck, 620 South Meridian Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)617-9444.

